
Greetings 2nd Graders!

Welcome to our Class Family! My name is Mrs. Shook and I
am going to be your teacher for the 2024-2025 school year. Our
classroom, room 103 is near the nurse’s office and across from Ms.
Barry’s first grade classroom. I am excited about meeting you and
working together this year. This will be my 22nd year teaching &
most of that time has been in 2nd grade. We will be exploring
many interesting topics. Please take a look at the Grade 2 Supply
List, it will give you information on the materials you will need.
One thing not listed, you will need for Day #1 and every day:

❏A HEALTHY & easy to eat snack with a water bottle

Please continue to enjoy your summer and keep reading. Feel
free to reach out with any questions or just to say HELLO! See you
soon.

Sincerely, Mrs. Shook
jshook@acsdny.org


